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His Eminence Metropolitan Makarios of Nairobi 
visited the Deputy President of Kenya
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

On January 24, 2020, His Eminence Metropolitan Makarios of Nairobi paid a 
courtesy call to His Excellency the Deputy President Dr William Samoe Ruto. The 
leaders have been great friends for so many years. His Eminence visited the 
Deputy President to wish him Happy New Year and to present the Deputy a great 
blessing. His Eminence presented a very beautiful icon of Jesus Christ as a blessing 
to Deputy President, who received his gift with so much love, and a great smile. 
Thank you for your time, good sir and may God bless both these great men.
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